
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE  
 

 

 
 
Ordinance:  O-15-25  
 
Title:  Removing Accessory Dwelling Unit Owner-Residency Requirement 
 
Date:  June 13, 2025 
 
 
This ordinance removes the residency requirement for property owners who have an Accessory 
Dwelling Unit on their residential property. The fiscal impact cannot be determined as it is 
unknown how many additional properties would become eligible as rentals. 
 
Prepared by Jake Trudeau, Budget Manager 
 


